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My name is Devon Butler and I am a resident of Oregon. I am writing to express my 

strong support for maintaining and continuing our state's vote-by-mail system. 

 

As an Oregonian, I have found vote-by-mail to be an incredibly convenient, 

accessible, and secure method of exercising my right to vote.  

Vote at my own pace and on my own schedule: I can take the time to research 

candidates and ballot measures thoroughly, without feeling rushed or pressured. 

Vote from the comfort and safety of my home: This is particularly beneficial for 

individuals with disabilities, mobility issues, or those who face transportation 

challenges. 

 

I have confidence in the security and integrity of Oregon's vote-by-mail system. The 

chain of custody and verification processes provide assurance that my ballot is 

accurately recorded. 

 

Vote-by-mail has proven to increase voter turnout, making our elections more 

representative of the will of the people. 

I believe that vote-by-mail is a vital part of Oregon's democratic process. It promotes 

accessibility, convenience, and security, and it empowers all eligible citizens to 

participate in our elections.  

 

I urge you to continue supporting and protecting this valuable system. 

I also do not appreciate the Republican Congress person pushing voter suppression 

tactics.  

 


